
 

 

 

July 15, 2022 

 

Mr. Greg Wheeler, Chair ICC Nominating Committee 

c/o Will Coffman 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

 

Dear Mr. Wheeler:  

The Iowa Association of Building Officials (IABO) is pleased to endorse Ron Hampton for the Director 

Section D position on the ICC Board of Directors.  We feel the Mr. Hampton is qualified to serve the 

Section D Director position and will devote his efforts to moving ICC forward in meeting the challenges 

for ensuring building safety.   

Thank you for your consideration of our letter of endorsement for Mr. Hampton.   

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Bishop 

President 

Iowa Association of Building Officials 

 

Cc: Ron Hampton  

 


